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FCC COMMISSIONER O’RIELLY NAMES SUSAN FISENNE AS
CONFIDENTIAL ASSISTANT

Washington, D.C. – Commissioner Michael O’Rielly today announced the naming of Susan Fisenne as 
his Confidential Assistant.   

“Susan’s organizational skills, knowledge of the inner-workings of the Commission, and ability to stay 
calm under pressure have been invaluable to me during my first months at the Commission.  I am 
delighted that she has agreed to join my office,” said Commissioner O’Rielly. 

Ms. Fisenne has worked at the Federal Communications Commission since 2005.  Most recently, she 
served as a Consumer Education and Outreach Specialist in the Consumer and Government Affairs 
Bureau.  She also previously worked as a Confidential Assistant to former FCC Commissioner Deborah 
Taylor Tate.  
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